
I strongly oppose this bill. There are so many residents who already own boats specifically for towed water sports ( us included) who 
have boats over 4000 lbs. our boat and the ability to be able to take our family out and enjoy the sunshine together, exercise, and 
have fun as a family while enjoying something we love is priceless to us and proved to be one of the ONLY things we could do last 
summer during the pandemic  to feel normal. We just bought a house on the river so we could have our boat close enough to be 
able to enjoy these water sports more often and now we find out that that could be taken away. Our boat is 4020 lbs and it was 
purchased specifically for skiing, tubing and surfing.. it will be rendered pretty much useless to us if this passes. We strongly oppose 
this bill. 


